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Students and employees will need to upload a photo of themselves at

myphoto.senecacollege.ca by Wednesday, Nov. 30 in order to use the app for identification

purposes at Seneca. If your OneCard does not include a photo it is incomplete. Your

OneCard cannot be used as identification until the photo is approved.  

If you have already uploaded a photo to the OneCard app there is no further action required.

Visit the space for more information.
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